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The National Safety Council endorses laws requiring all riders and passengers of 

motorcycles to wear protective helmets which must meet recognized standards. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This position statement reflects the opinions of the National Safety Council but 

not necessarily those of each member organization. 
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